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From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Foothills development

From: Travis and Angela Shymanski 
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2023 7:54 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Foothills development 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Travis Shymanski   
361 Willman road 

Sounds like someone did not do their homework. They should absolutely not be able to make these changes 
once the project has already started. If they couldn’t even plan for adequate parking, how can we be confident 
that they did the necessary research into stabilizing the slope above? Makes me very nervous. 

Redacted


